
Check before
you travel
nationalrail.co.uk/christmas

 Plan ahead and

London Liverpool Street will be closed for engineering work 
over Christmas and New Year. Greater Anglia services will 
be diverted via Stratford, while Stansted Express services 
will terminate at Tottenham Hale. London Overground 
services will terminate at London Fields.

Travelling through 
London Liverpool 
Street this Christmas?

Service changes:�
Wednesday 25 December 2024  
to Wednesday 1 January 2025


